DIOCESE OF GRAFTON



WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Very Reverend Dr Gregory Jenks Dean of the Cathedral in the Parish of *GRAFTON* and the Churchwardens of *Christ Church Cathedral* praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to *All Saints Church* at *LAWRENCE*.

Brass memorial plaque mounted on polished timber below existing East End stained glass window above the Altar as a memorial to another member of the Kelsall family.

In loving memory of Susan Pauline McArthur (Kelsall) 15.4.1960-12.2.2018

WHEREAS

these additions appear to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the All Saints Church at Lawrence.

NOW THEREFORE, I, MURRAY ALEXANDER by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.



GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this FIRST day of NOVEMBER in the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND EIGHTEEN.

Registered at the Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Christopher Nelson Diocesan Registrar.